
From:
Sent:
To:
cc:

Subject:

Denise DeMan-Williams <ddeman@benchinternational.com>

Tuesday, July 26, 20056:06 PM

"Rolando Aores" <rolandoflores@msn.com>

"Stephen J. Williams" <sjw@benchinternational.com>

RE: Greetings

MIME-Version: 1.0
Received: from exchange.benchinternational.com ([63.201.119.74)) by MC6-F1.hotmail.com with Microsoft SMTPSVC
(6.0.3790.211); Tue, 26 Jul 2005 18:08:30 -0700
X -Message-Info: JGTY 0 YF78jEkmXM Ud01 h6XFfMYCohzUY +OPhOjFsjEI =
X-MimeOLE: Produced By Microsoft Exchange V6.5.7226.0
Content-dass: urn:content-dasses:message
X-MS-Has-Attach:
X-MS- TNEF-COrrelator:

Thread-TopiC: Greetings
Thread- Index: AcWSFoKxr+kKZzv6TMq D2V8yg3gaLQAM PUwn
Return-Path: ddeman@benchintemational.com
X-OriginaIArrivaITime: 27 Jul 200501:08:30.0523 (UTC) FILETIME=[B3B4C8BO:01C59247]

Dear Rolando:

We never forget you!!

Every time we have a project (unfortunately not in the Bay area) we think of you and the
love and quality you bring to the work you do. You are a craftsman, an artisan and a
gentleman. We miss you.

With warm regards,
DeeDee

[Personal note...
Our Bench Team members will walk 50 miles in one weekend this September! Please honor us by donating to the Bench
"Hopeful Heelers" Team in The Fight For a Cure to Multiple Sclerosis. We are committing to this as a team project in honor
of our clients and the patients we ultimately serve. We want to make a difference in the course of this terrible disease.
Please donate today! To learn more click or copy and paste the link below. My sincere thanks, Dee Dee]
http://www.benchinternational.com/mswalk200S/
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